From: Sara Vasil

To: Dave DeGrandpre

Subject: Proposed Grant Creek rezoning

Date: Thursday, April 14, 2022 12:29:12 PM
Hello,

I’m writing as a current homeowner and resident of Grant Creek to voice my opposition to the
proposed rezoning. Rezoning was rejected a couple years ago and I believe it should be
rejected again. The problems have not been addressed or resolved this time yet the developer
is having another go at rezoning. I’ve seen many comments with very specific concerns about
number of homes in this valley, traffic congestion, and fire safety so I will not take the time
(yours or mine) to reiterate them here. Please reject the rezoning. The current zoning would
allow for many additional residences.

Thank you,
Sara Vasil
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